
Our Transportation Manager, Todd Johnson presented the Accountability
Report for the 2023-24 school year. During the year, we provided daily
transportation services to over 2840 students, travelled over 18,200
kilometers and efficiently ran 106 bus routes. Our mechanics team
consisted of 6 mechanics and 2 mechanics helpers with over 200 years
of combined experience. They worked closely together sharing ideas and
finding solutions using innovative problem-solving skills to correct
recurring issues. Our bus fleet consisted of 146 units including 9
wheelchair accessible buses. We employed 150 bus drivers who provided
regular daily transportation and also provided 1798 charter trips
throughout the year. We continued our First Rider Program in Moose Jaw
and Assiniboia. This program provides first-time riders and their families
an opportunity to learn about bus safety and gives them a chance to ride
the bus for the first time. In August of 2024, there were 73 students who
participated, and we are looking at expanding the program in our rural
schools in future years. A big thank you to the office staff, mechanics,
and bus drivers for your support and for safely transporting students to
and from school each and every day.
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Moose Jaw is excited to be hosting the
Saskatchewan High Schools Athletic
Association’s Provincial Track and Field
Meet at Gutheridge Field in June 2025. We
are excited to welcome talented athletes
from across the province to showcase their
hard work and dedication. We look forward
to an exciting competition and a
memorable experience for all participants,
coaches, and supporters. See you at the
track in June!
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The next Regular Board Meeting will take place on Tuesday, March 4
beginning at 1:30 pm. You can join us live online by visiting our website
www.prairiesouth.ca. Past minutes and packages can also be found on
our website.
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